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SPECIAL THANKS
Thanks and congrats to Jennifer Dimmer and Tyfani Ulicki, with special help from Jodi

Cowen and Taylor Ulicki, for coordinating our second annual Seuss Breakfast Celebration

on Saturday, March 2. Thanks to all those who made the event possible: those who made

financial contributions, those who purchased tickets, and those who volunteered their time

setting up, cooking and cleaning in the kitchen, bussing tables, helping with craft projects

and games, ticket table, and cleaning up! It was a wonderful team effort!
 

To Jim Schmit for serving as our church liaison to The Food Pantry in Port Washington.

Nearly every Tuesday morning, for countless years, Jim has picked up the donations in the

Food Pantry cart in our entryway and delivered to the pantry. Jim served the church in this

way in memory of his late wife JeriAnn, who for many years was our church liaison to the

Food Pantry. Jim recently retired from this role and we sincerely thank him for his devotion

and kindness!
 

To Brett Dimmer and the Chancel Choir for hosting the South African Choir 29:11 dinner and

concert on March 7.
 

To Terry McManus for hosting the Pysanky Egg Workshop on March 10.
 

To our Fellowship Team for hosting the Ecumenical Lent Soup and Salad Dinner on March

20. It was such a hit, that we almost ran out of food! 

To Mike Dimmer for shoveling the late spring snowfall the morning and afternoon of March

22.
 

To Jon Crain for being the Confirmation parent helper at the Black Holocaust Museum

mission experience, and at Confirmation Class.
 

To our Congregational Care Team member, Alice Ruffin, who sent out birthday and

anniversary cards to our members and friends in March.
 

To our Fellowship Team for providing warm cinnamon rolls, a treasured tradition in our

church, on Palm Sunday morning.
 

To our Maundy Thursday Servers: Readers- Jennifer Dimmer, Carolyn Heatwole, Jason

Jacque, Jeanne Mantsch, Don Niederfrank, Ric Probst, Jane Spalding, Gary Tackes, and

Rhonda Thompson. Choral Quartet- Barb Bahr, Brett Dimmer, Tracy Greymont, and Mike

Spalding. Pianist- Sherri Melichar.
 

To our Good Friday Servers: Readers: Kitchie Allen, David Franks, Louise Mollinger, Scott

Symes, and Jeff Ulicki. Soloist: Kathy Bretl and Pianist: Kai-i Tien.

CONGRATULATIONS
To Kai-i Tien, our pianist, who recently celebrated ten years with our church! 



Jennifer Dimmer and Rhonda Thompson, our church RaiseRight Coordinators, will be placing an

order on Sunday, April 14. The gift cards will be available at the church for pick up starting on

Sunday, April 21. You can enroll and place an order on the company website,

RaiseRight.com/enroll. Our church enrollment code is P8I47VHNX56H. Or, you can complete

the paper form and write out a check to the church. If you have any questions, please contact

the church office. Thank you!

RAISERIGHT GIFT CARD 
FUNDRAISING PROGRAM 

NEXT FCC ORDERNEXT FCC ORDERDUE APRIL 14DUE APRIL 14

To everyone who contributed to our Easter Sunday services - the Chancel Choir, Servers:

Kitchie Allen, Kathy Bretl, David Franks, and Jane Spalding, Easter Brass: Brett and

Jennifer Dimmer, Lydia Linendoll, and Jamie Karrels, and Pianist: Sherri Melichar. 
 

To all those who purchased flowers to decorate our church for Easter, and to those who

made financial contributions to support Advocates of Ozaukee, Balance, Family Promise,

Habitat for Humanity, Ozaukee Family Services, and Port Food Pantry.
 

To all those who contributed Easter items to Lighthouse Youth Ministry for their Easter

basket mission project benefiting Family Promise and “Egg My Yard” fundraiser to benefit

Lighthouse's future endeavors.
 

To Jane Spalding for preparing fresh palms for congregants on Palm Sunday, arranging

altar flowers in celebration of Easter, and arranging fresh pots of flowers for Easter

morning.
 

To our March Counters: Ken Matthews, Kathy Bretl, Phil Stepanski and Tracy Bretl, Bev and

Joe Mueller, and Joe and Dawn Rychtik.
 

To our March Worship Leaders: Phil Stepanski, Kitchie Allen, Scott Symes, Allen Cottrell,

Jane Spalding, Jeff Ulicki, and Don Niederfrank.
 

To our March Nursery Caregivers: Sawyer and Jon Crain, and Ruby and Jean Hoffmann.

To Chris Drasch for sending cards of concern to our members and friends on an ongoing

basis.

SPECIAL THANKS continued...

PROPERTY TEAM MEETING MINUTES
Our Property Team is an active church team comprised of a handful of folks from our

church. The team keeps a close eye on our church and works to maintain all aspects of our

church building and grounds. The team would like to share their recent monthly meeting

minutes:

March 2024 Property Team Minutes
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